
Class 2 Curriculum Newsletter-Summer Term 2025 

Welcome back from Easter and welcome to a busy and exciting term in Class 2! Please 

pop in after school and say hello or arrange a time to meet if you have any questions 

about your child’s education. 

 

           

 
Numeracy.  

During the first part of Summer term we will look at Shape, 

following the White Rose maths hub guidance. Later in the term we 

will begin to look at Statistics and Geometry. We shall continue our 

hard work in learning our times tables and this will make up some of 

our weekly home learning. 

 

 

 

 

Literacy.  

This term our main texts are ‘The Boy at the Back of the Class.” 

And “Charlotte’s Web” We will look specifically at completing 

research projects, diary entries, non-fiction writing, poetry and 

figurative language. 

 

 

 

Our History topic this Term is all about How the railways changed Britain and in 

Geography we will be discovering Brazil. Looking at the different geographical features of 

cities, rainforests and the Amazonian River. 

 

 

P.E sessions this term will take place on Wednesday and Friday. On Wednesday, P.E will 

be a cricket session. On Thursday, Children will be doing Forest Schools. Please ensure 

children have outdoor P. E shoes as well as a pair of black shorts and a white t-shirt. 

Children may also want to bring a warm jumper/ tracksuit bottoms to wear outside.  

 

During science, we will learn more about what makes a healthy, balanced diet. We will 

also explore how different animals eat different types of food and need different 

proportions of nutrients. We will compare the skeletons of a variety of animals. We will 

learn some names of bones in the human body and find out about how muscles work. 

We will also look at how living things are classified and the importance of looking after 

habitats In R.E. this term we will be looking into the Question “When Jesus Left, what 

was the impact of Pentecost?”  ICT we will becoming programmers, using Microbits to 

programme a “Rock Paper Scissors” game. In French we are looking at different animals 

and going to the shops. 

 

For home learning this term we are encouraging children to read for ten minutes every 

day. This could be their reading book, a book they enjoy or one from the library.  

For maths home learning we are encouraging Year 3 to practise their multiplication and 

division facts for 2’s, 4’s 5’s and 10’s. Year 4 will be revising their multiplication and 

division facts for 7’s, 11’s and 12’s. 

 

There will be other pieces of home learning linked to our current topics, as the weeks 

progress.  

Home learning will be set on a Friday, to be collected in the following Wednesday. 

 

We look forward to another busy and enjoyable term with Class 2! 

Mr Duffy and Mrs Chester. 


